State And Local Government
By The People 16th Edition
When somebody should go to the book stores, search opening by
shop, shelf by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we
allow the book compilations in this website. It will agreed ease
you to look guide State And Local Government By The People
16th Edition as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in reality
want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or
perhaps in your method can be all best place within net
connections. If you ambition to download and install the State
And Local Government By The People 16th Edition , it is entirely
easy then, since currently we extend the colleague to purchase
and make bargains to download and install State And Local
Government By The People 16th Edition therefore simple!

State and Local Government Bill McAuliffe 2017-02-07
In the United States, ours is a
government "of the people, by
the people, for the people,"
according to Lincoln's famous
Gettysburg Address. But how
did the federal and state
branches of government get to
be so complex—and why did a
separation of powers evolve in
the first place? Aiming to
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

demystify many of these issues
in terms modern students can
understand, By the People
examines the history of
American government, making
use of maps, charts, call-outs,
and other infographic-packed
features to spotlight
memorable facts and bolster
the surrounding narrative. "We
the People" sidebars provide
biographical sketches of key
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figures, from senators and
presidents to justices and
mayors. A historical survey of
state and local governments,
including the role and
responsibilities each has in its
community and influential
mayors, governors, and others.
State and Local Government David C. Saffell 1982
The Role of Local
Government in Economic
Development - Jonathan Q.
Morgan 2009
This report discusses the
findings from a mail survey of
local government economic
development activities that was
sent to all 540 municipalities
and 100 counties in North
Carolina. An important part of
the analysis examines whether
cities and counties differ
significantly in their economic
development efforts and
whether smaller jurisdictions
employ different types of
development strategies and
tools than larger ones. The
survey findings also highlight
the barriers that local
governments face in promoting
economic development and
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

identify important technical
assistance needs and gaps in
local capacity.
New York State Government
- Robert B. Ward
Robert B. Ward's New York
State Government has been
expanded and updated to
provide a more thorough
grounding in the state
Constitution, the three
branches of government in
Albany, and the broad scope of
state activities and services.
Accessibly written, this book
sheds new light on why and
how New York State
government changes over time
in response to motivated
leaders and the will of the
people. The second edition
includes new analyses of the
following issues: the balance of
budget powers between the
Governor and the Legislature;
state education funding in light
of the Campaign for Fiscal
Equity court cases; government
reform issues in the state; and
the often contentious
relationship between Albany
and local governments
throughout the state.
Governing States and
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Localities - Kevin B. Smith
2019-01-03
"An easy-to-navigate,
comparative book on state and
local government. Very
student-friendly and wellorganized." —Jane Bryant, John
A. Logan College The trusted
and proven Governing States
and Localities guides students
through the contentious
environment of state and local
politics and focuses on the role
that economic and budget
pressures play in issues facing
state and local governments.
With their engaging
journalistic writing and crisp
storytelling, Kevin B. Smith
and Alan Greenblatt employ a
comparative approach to
explain how and why states
and localities are both similar
and different. The Seventh
Edition is thoroughly updated
to account for such major
developments as state versus
federal conflicts over
immigration reform, school
shootings, and gun control; the
impact of the Donald Trump
presidency on
intergovernmental relations
and issues of central interest to
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

states and localities; and the
lingering effects of the Great
Recession. A Complete
Teaching and Learning
Package SAGE coursepacks
FREE! Easily import our
quality instructor and student
resource content into your
school’s learning management
system (LMS) and save time.
Learn more. SAGE edge FREE
online resources for students
that make learning easier. See
how your students benefit.
State and Local Politics - David
B. Magleby 2003-04
For Introduction to State and
Local Politics courses. This is
the most authoritative text for
state and local politics. Always
one step ahead of the
competition, State and Local
Politics: Government by the
People continually sets the
standards for other state and
local politics texts by
anticipating instructors' needs.
Known for its impeccable
author team, that treats each
new edition as a fresh
challenge, State and Local
Politics: Government by the
People is the perfect text for
the educator who wants
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students to understand how
America's state and local
political systems work.
Nebraska Government &
Politics - Robert D. Miewald
1984
Nebraska is famous as the only
state with a unicameral
legislature, but the government
of Nebraska is unique in other
ways as well. This first
comprehensive handbook is
meant to help Nebraskans
understand the government of
their state; at the same time, it
is addressed to political
scientists with an interest in
state and local government and
to people in other states who
are considering the adoption of
Nebraska's practices. The book
sets out not only to describe
but also to assess the
government of Nebraska in
operation and to explain the
anomaly of an innovative
government in an apparently
conservative political setting.
The topics discussed include
the state constitution, the
governor and other elected
officials, the legislature, the
judiciary, the bureaucracy, the
citizens' political attitudes and
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

behavior, trends in state
expenditures and revenue,
local government, and
intergovernmental relations.
Selling to State and Local
Government - Charles Harris
2004-09-27
According to the U.S. Census
Bureau, in 1996 the total direct
expenditure for state and local
governments in the United
States was $1,247,435,978,000
(over $1.2 Trillion)! How much
of that did your company
receive? Written from the
viewpoint of someone who has
spent many years "on the other
side of the table," Charlie takes
you inside the government
purchasing process. But more
importantly, he takes you
inside the minds of the
government buyers. His
insights into the motivation and
perspective of the government
officials you will deal with in a
public sector sale are
invaluable. Selling to State and
Local Government is must read
for sales professionals
interested in entering the
rewarding world of selling to
state and local government.
State and Local Government
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and Politics - Christopher A.
Simon 2018
The Oxford Handbook of State
and Local Government - Donald
P. Haider-Markel 2014-04-03
The Oxford Handbook of State
and Local Government is an
historic undertaking. It
contains a wide range of essays
that define the important
questions in the field, evaluate
where we are in answering
them, and set the direction and
terms of discourse for future
work. The Handbook will have
a substantial influence in
defining the field for years to
come. The chapters critically
assess both the key works of
state and local politics
literature and the ways in
which the sub-field has
developed. It covers the main
areas of study in subnational
politics by exploring the central
contributions to the
comparative study of
institutions, behavior, and
policy in the American context.
Each chapter outlines an
agenda for future research.
State and Local Government by
the People - David B. Magleby
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

2013-03-20
Explores the foundations of
state and local politics State
and Local Government by the
People is about the institutions
and political forces that shape
policymaking and policy
outcomes. Viewing state and
local governments as
microcosms of what happens at
the federal level, this text
compares political systems and
traditions across states and
identifies trends and
similarities that exist between
them. The textshows students
how government directly
affects their lives and inspires
them to become involved in
their community. Learning
Goals Upon completing this
book, readers will be able to:
Understand the development of
state and local governments
over time Understand the
major challenges facing state
and local governments today
Explore how they can become
involved in state or local
politics Note: MySearchLab
does not come automatically
packaged with this text.
Oregon Blue Book - Oregon.
Office of the Secretary of State
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1911
Cooperation and Conflict
Between State and Local
Government - Russell L.
Hanson 2021-05-27
This book introduces students
to the complex landscape of
state-local intergovernmental
relations today. The
contributors, leading experts in
the field, help students
enhance their understanding of
the importance of state-local
relations in the U.S. federal
system, argue for b...
State and Local Politics David B. Magleby 2009-07-01
This is the most authoritative
text for state and local politics.
State and Local Politics:
Government by the People
continually sets the standards
for other state and local
politics texts by anticipating
instructors' and students'
needs. Known for its esteemed
author team who treat each
new edition as a fresh
challenge, State and Local
Politics: Government by the
People is the perfect text for
the educator who wants
students to understand how
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

America's state and local
political systems work.
Government by the People Larry Elowitz 2002
Government by the People James MacGregor Burns 2000
The bestseller in the field for
many years and the leader in
creating the Politically Active
Classroom (PAC), Government
by the People brings students
the keen insights of four prizewinning political scientists.
Acclaimed for its superb
writing style, pedagogical
support, and comprehensive
and balanced treatment of the
American political system, this
classic text has been
thoroughly revised, redesigned,
and updated to address the
diverse and changing nature of
American politics and to meet
the needs of American
Government classes today. A
complete multimedia package
Companion Website, Free CDROM, WebCT rounds out the
learning package. Get into the
PAC!
Government by the People James MacGregor Burns 1963
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Close Ties in European Local
Governance - Filipe Teles
2020-09-01
This book develops and tests a
typology of local state-society
relations. To deliver such a
comparative study on
institutionalized relations
between local government and
societal actors at the municipal
level in Europe, the book
identifies and classifies
country-specific patterns of
these institutionalized
governance networks. This
work explores the diversity
within these institutionalized
networks, approaching it from
a strong comparative
perspective that is anchored on
a new typology allowing a more
robust analysis of the
identifiable patterns. It is a
study with appeal to scholars
and students of local
government, public
administration and political
science as well as to those
pursuing this debate and
implementing similar agendas
as practitioners.
American Government 3e Glen Krutz 2021-07-28

state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

Government and Politics in the
Lone Star State - L. Tucker
Gibson 2001-09
textformat=02> This popular
collection consists of a variety
of primary sources, all grouped
around central themes in
American history since 1865.
Each chapter in this book
focuses on a particular problem
in American history since 1865,
such as American involvement
in the Vietnam War, pr
State and Local Government
2016-2017 - Kevin B. Smith
Hometown Inequality - Brian F.
Schaffner 2020-07-09
Local governments play a
central role in American
democracy, providing essential
services such as policing,
water, and sanitation.
Moreover, Americans express
great confidence in their
municipal governments. But is
this confidence warranted?
Using big data and a
representative sample of
American communities, this
book provides the first
systematic examination of
racial and class inequalities in
local politics. We find that non7/18

Downloaded from
test.unicaribe.edu.doon
by guest

whites and less-affluent
residents are consistent losers
in local democracy. Residents
of color and those with lower
incomes receive less
representation from local
elected officials than do whites
and the affluent. Additionally,
they are much less likely than
privileged community members
to have their preferences
reflected in local government
policy. Contrary to the popular
assumption that governments
that are “closest” govern best,
we find that inequalities in
representation are most severe
in suburbs and small towns.
Typical reforms do not seem to
improve the situation, and we
recommend new approaches.
State Government - Vincent
Alexander 2018-06-15
In this book, readers will learn
about how the state
government is similar and
different from the federal
government. Vibrant, full-color
photos and carefully leveled
text will engage young readers
as they learn more about the
various roles in state
government and how states
create laws to ensure that their
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

government and society runs
smoothly.
Local Government Law Gerald A. Fisher 2021-05-24
Local Government Law
provides a unique resource
with concise, easy-tounderstand explanations of
important legal issues faced by
local public officials,
community boards, and city
councils. From the moment
officials take office, they face
decisions related to basic
principles found in state and
federal law. The same is true
for those in the private sector
aiming to work successfully
with local governments. This
practical guidebook will
empower public and private
representatives with a
functional grasp of legal
principles, with chapters
explaining what a local
government is, the requirement
to follow due process, local
land use controls, the basics of
the Freedom of Information
Act, and many other important
subjects that regularly arise. As
a practical guidebook on local
government law, this book
provides a basic and
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empowering understanding for
officials and private actors in
the local government arena.
The Color of Law: A
Forgotten History of How
Our Government Segregated
America - Richard Rothstein
2017-05-02
New York Times Bestseller •
Notable Book of the Year •
Editors' Choice Selection One
of Bill Gates’ “Amazing Books”
of the Year One of Publishers
Weekly’s 10 Best Books of the
Year Longlisted for the
National Book Award for
Nonfiction An NPR Best Book
of the Year Winner of the
Hillman Prize for Nonfiction
Gold Winner • California Book
Award (Nonfiction) Finalist •
Los Angeles Times Book Prize
(History) Finalist • Brooklyn
Public Library Literary Prize
This “powerful and disturbing
history” exposes how American
governments deliberately
imposed racial segregation on
metropolitan areas nationwide
(New York Times Book
Review). Widely heralded as a
“masterful” (Washington Post)
and “essential” (Slate) history
of the modern American
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

metropolis, Richard Rothstein’s
The Color of Law offers “the
most forceful argument ever
published on how federal,
state, and local governments
gave rise to and reinforced
neighborhood segregation”
(William Julius Wilson).
Exploding the myth of de facto
segregation arising from
private prejudice or the
unintended consequences of
economic forces, Rothstein
describes how the American
government systematically
imposed residential
segregation: with undisguised
racial zoning; public housing
that purposefully segregated
previously mixed communities;
subsidies for builders to create
whites-only suburbs; tax
exemptions for institutions that
enforced segregation; and
support for violent resistance
to African Americans in white
neighborhoods. A
groundbreaking, “virtually
indispensable” study that has
already transformed our
understanding of twentiethcentury urban history (Chicago
Daily Observer), The Color of
Law forces us to face the
9/18
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obligation to remedy our
unconstitutional past.
State and Local Government Ann O'M. Bowman 2016-01-01
The 10th edition of STATE AND
LOCAL GOVERNMENT
provides comprehensive and
completely updated coverage
of institutions, political
behavior, and policy-making at
the state and local level. This
bestselling text's theme of
increased capacity and
responsiveness of state and
local government conveys
excitement about politics at the
grassroots level and is pro
public service. Important
Notice: Media content
referenced within the product
description or the product text
may not be available in the
ebook version.
State and Local Politics - David
B. Magleby 2011-02-25
Updated in a new 15th edition,
State and Local Politics:
Government by the People, is
the most authoritative book for
state and local politics. It
continually sets the standards
for other state and local
politics books by anticipating
readers' needs. Known for its
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

esteemed author team who
treat each new edition as a
fresh challenge, State and
Local Politics: Government by
the People is the perfect text
for understanding how
America's state and local
political systems work.
State and Local Public Finance
- Ronald C. Fisher 2018-09-03
Now in its 4th edition, State
and Local Public Finance
provides a comprehensive and
sophisticated analysis of state
and local government public
finance practices and issues,
using the basic tools of
economics. For this new
edition, there is a focus on the
most important services
provided in the state-local
sector: education, health and
welfare, public safety, and
transportation. This textbook
provides an examination and
analysis of public finance
practices and problems in a
federal fiscal system, focusing
on the fiscal behaviour and
policies of state and local
governments. The author
presents detailed descriptions
of significant institutions.
Modern economic theory is
10/18
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applied to examine the way
these institutions are used to
produce and finance services,
and to provide evaluation of
alternative policies. Although
the emphasis is on U.S.
institutions and issues, much of
the economic analysis can be
applied to any federal system
or to fiscal decentralization.
This fully revised new edition
sees updates throughout to
data, topics, and applications.
The Headlines and Applications
sections reflect the most
current policy issues affecting
state and local governments.
These include the effects of the
Great Recession on state and
local governments, changes in
the tax treatment of internet
purchases, the Affordable Care
Act and implications for
Medicaid spending by state
governments, demographic
changes and the implications
for state-local finances, the
implications of changes in
automobile technology for
transportation financing, and
the potential for increased
gambling activity. This text will
continue to be invaluable
reading for those who study
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

public finance, local
government finance, urban
economics and public policy
and public administration.
Every Household Its Own
Government - Daniel Jordan
Smith 2022-03-08
Empty pipes and H2O
entrepreneurs: boreholes, cart
pushers, and "pure water" -Problem has changed name":
electric power and consumer
citizenship -- Okadas and
danfos: "public transportation"
in Nigeria -- "Be what you want
to be": cell phones and social
inequality -- "They don't know
what i have not taught them":
the privatization of public
schooling -- "Sleeping with one
eye open": infrastructural
insecurity.
State and Local Politics Jayme Renfro 2021-05-04
This book is the first of its kind
to take concepts directly from
the most commonly used
textbooks in state and local
politics and apply them directly
to current events. It presents
twelve chapters of case
studies, richly detailing key
topics ranging from how the
comparative method can be
11/18
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used to understand the
similarities and differences
between diverse places, to a
look at how state governments
have taken the lead on
COVID-19, environmental
policy, civil rights, gun control,
college tuition regulation,
cybersecurity and elections,
sex offenders, and many more
subjects of contemporary
interest. It devotes a complete
chapter to local-level politics in
Nevada, Florida, and Iowa, and
wraps up with a unique chapter
on regional governance
bridging between states and
localities. This detailed and
highly readable book is
designed to complement
traditional state and local
textbooks. It is also of interest
to students of public
administration, public policy,
urban politics, and intro to
American politics.
Economics of State and
Local Government - Henry
John Raimondo 1992
This text draws on research in
economics, political science,
and policy analysis to show
why state and local public
finance has assumed such an
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

important role in domestic
fiscal policy matters.
Traditional topics such as the
theories of taxation and
intergovernmental grants are
combined by Raimondo with
numerous overlooked subjects
to reveal the dynamic and
complex nature of state-local
government fiscal behavior.
Among the topics discussed are
regional economic performance
and state-local government
finance; state and local taxes
on property, sales, and
personal income; user charges
and gambling revenues; and
the beneficiaries of local
governments.
Government that Works Edward T. Wheeler 1993
Governments at all levels in the
United States are rocked by
budget shortfalls, lack of
direction, unprecedented
public frustration and anger. A
few state and local
governments are developing
innovative and effective
solutions that confront complex
policy issues from radically
new angles, often at minimal or
no cost to the taxpayers.
Presented here are 25
12/18
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programs dealing with some of
the most vexing dilemmas
facing government: education,
health care, drug abuse, the
environment, housing, and
economic development. The
profiles are written not only
from the perspective of the
program administrators but
also the people who benefit
from them. Each of the five
sections opens with a brief
overview of the issues,
identifying problems and key
issues. A summary chapter
examines such issues as
program management, content,
organization, and funding.
Programs were selected from
among those described in
applications for Ford
Foundation Innovation Awards
from 1986 to 1992.
Government in the United
States - James Wilford Garner
2017-09-16
Excerpt from Government in
the United States: National,
State, and Local Merits of
Local self-government. - In the
United States, local selfgovernment is regarded as one
of the chief merits of our
political system, and is often
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

declared to be one of the
inalienable rights of the people.
One great advantage of local
self-government is that it
brings government near the
door of every citizen, and
permits the people of each
locality, who are most familiar
with their own local condi tions
and who know best what are
their local needs, to regu late
their own affairs as they see fit.
Also, such a system is well
calculated to secure
responsibility. So long as the
local authorities are chosen by
the community from its own
inhabitants and are constantly
under the eyes of the people,
they can be more effectively
controlled and made amenable
to local public opinion than is
possible where they are chosen
by authorities distantly
removed. An other irnportant
advantage of local selfgovernment is that it serves as
a training school for the
political education of the
citizens. Allow them the
privilege of choosing their own
local officials and of regulating
their own local concerns, and
their interest in public affairs
13/18

Downloaded from
test.unicaribe.edu.doon
by guest

will be stimulated and their
political intelligence increased
and broadened. This not only
will tend to secure more
responsible government (local,
state, and national), but will
produce a moreoactive type of
citizenship. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic
books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This
book is a reproduction of an
important historical work.
Forgotten Books uses state-ofthe-art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work,
preserving the original format
whilst repairing imperfections
present in the aged copy. In
rare cases, an imperfection in
the original, such as a blemish
or missing page, may be
replicated in our edition. We
do, however, repair the vast
majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections
that remain are intentionally
left to preserve the state of
such historical works.
The Future of the Public's
Health in the 21st Century Institute of Medicine
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

2003-02-01
The anthrax incidents following
the 9/11 terrorist attacks put
the spotlight on the nation's
public health agencies, placing
it under an unprecedented
scrutiny that added new
dimensions to the complex
issues considered in this
report. The Future of the
Public's Health in the 21st
Century reaffirms the vision of
Healthy People 2010, and
outlines a systems approach to
assuring the nation's health in
practice, research, and policy.
This approach focuses on
joining the unique resources
and perspectives of diverse
sectors and entities and
challenges these groups to
work in a concerted, strategic
way to promote and protect the
public's health. Focusing on
diverse partnerships as the
framework for public health,
the book discusses: The need
for a shift from an individual to
a population-based approach in
practice, research, policy, and
community engagement. The
status of the governmental
public health infrastructure
and what needs to be
14/18
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improved, including its
interface with the health care
delivery system. The roles
nongovernment actors, such as
academia, business, local
communities and the media can
play in creating a healthy
nation. Providing an accessible
analysis, this book will be
important to public health
policy-makers and
practitioners, business and
community leaders, health
advocates, educators and
journalists.
Social Media in the Public
Sector Field Guide - Ines
Mergel 2012-11-05
Stocked with real-life examples
and case studies, this book
explores myriad social media
tools and provides step-by-step
guidance on how to implement
them based on mission, goals,
and strategy. Written in a
jargon-free and accessible
style, the book is a go-to
resource for anyone in
government who wants to put
the power of social media to
work for their organization.
Praise for Social Media in the
Public Sector Field Guide
"Twitter and Facebook and
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

Blogs, Oh My! In this
bewildering new field of social
media, Mergel and Greeves
expertly provide practical
advice for governments to
harness the power of these new
online services." Bill Schrier,
deputy director, Center for
Digital Government,
eRepublic.com; former CTO
(CIO), City of Seattle "This is
simply a must-read book for
anyone interested in or
involved with social media in
the public sector. The authors
take a refreshing and original
approach supported by
excellent examples regarding
the evolving role social media
is playing and can play in
government. I cannot think of
two better experienced authors
to help guide us through the
new realities of social media in
government." Dr. Alan R.
Shark, executive director,
Public Technology Institute;
assistant professor, Rutgers
University School of Public
Affairs and Administration "In
the local government sector
there seem to be three schools
of thought regarding social
media: I've got a Facebook
15/18
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page let's jump right in!, Not
happening on my watch!, and
Who cares? This field guide is
perfect for any of the above, as
it provides practical
applications and rationale for
why local government needs to
connect with people where
they are which is on the
Internet. Our association of
nearly 500 innovative local
governments knows that
Mergel and Greeves are the
perfect authors for this musthave tutorial." Karen Thoreson,
president and chief operating
officer, Alliance for Innovation
"Every day on GovLoop.com,
our network of 60,000
government leaders share best
practices and ask questions
about using social media in
government. I've often been
asked by members for a good
reference to help them get
going on their federal, state, or
local government social media
programs. I never had an
answer now I do: This field
guide is the go-to resource to
ensure your social media
programs deliver real mission
results. Mergel and Greeves
are experts in the field a blend
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

of research and real-world
experience to get you to where
you need to go." Steve Ressler,
founder and president,
GovLoop.com
Local Government - Vincent
Alexander 2018-06-15
In this book, readers will learn
how local government is
organized. Vibrant, full-color
photos and carefully leveled
text will engage young readers
as they learn more about how
the various roles and divisions
in local government work
together to ensure our cities
and towns are run effectively.
State and Local Government
Statistics at a Crossroads National Research Council
2007-11-22
Since the early days of the
nation, the federal government
has collected information on
the revenues, expenditures,
and other features of state and
local jurisdictions and their
operations. Today, these data
are collected primarily by the
Governments Division of the
U.S. Census Bureau, which has
conducted a census of
governments every 5 years
since 1957. The division also
16/18
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manages a program of related
annual and quarterly surveys,
as well as a comprehensive
directory of state and local
governments. All of this work is
now taking place in an
environment of constrained
resources, and there have been
cutbacks in the availability and
dissemination of the data. In
this context, State and Local
Government Statistics at a
Crossroads documents the uses
of the state and local data and
assesses the quality of the data
for those uses. This book
provides in-depth consideration
of the efficiency of the surveys;
the user base; and the
timeliness, relevance, and
quality of the data series. It
also provides valuable
background information and
analysis and offers suggestions
for program improvements.
This information will be
valuable to policy makers, state
and local government workers,
government contractors,
budget analysts, economists,
demographers, and others who
rely on these data on
government at the state and
local levels and have a stake in
state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

ensuring that limited resources
do not compromise the quality
of the data on which they rely.
Building a Smarter Community
- Christopher Thomas
2021-06-29
Discover how GIS and location
intelligence support state and
local government decisions and
civic inclusion in Building a
Smarter Community: GIS for
State and Local Government.
Government - Mark Friedman
2004-08
Explains how the national,
state, and local branches of
government work together and
separately to set up and carry
out the laws of the land.
State and Local Politics - David
B. Magleby 2012-10-08
This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any
media, website access codes,
or print supplements that may
come packaged with the bound
book. Updated in a new 15th
edition, State and Local
Politics: Government by the
People, is the most
authoritative book for state and
local politics. It continually sets
the standards for other state
and local politics books by
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anticipating readers' needs.
Known for its esteemed author
team who treat each new
edition as a fresh challenge,
State and Local Politics:

state-and-local-government-by-the-people-16th-edition

Government by the People is
the perfect text for
understanding how America's
state and local political systems
work.
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